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introduction
This bulletin is for informational purposes only.

A production change was made to the rear brake caliper on 01MY and newer Impreza WRX. The 
washer between the caliper body and the backing plate has been discontinued. A change has been 
made to the caliper body to maintain the correct geometry, although the part numbers have not 
changed.

Production Line Change 
Production line changes have been incorporated into the following VINs :

	 Model	 	 VIN	 Starting Month

	 Impreza	 Sedan	 6*521076	 April, 2006
		  Wagon	 6*817076

Part Information

	 Old Disk Brake Kit: 26692FE040/050 (LH/RH)		  New Disk Brake Kit: 26692FE040/050 (LH/RH)

  

Note: Though there were design changes made to this part, the part numbers remain the same. 

SERVICE  BULLETIN

CAUTION: VEHICLE SERVICING PERFORMED BY UNTRAINED PERSONS COULD 
RESULT IN SERIOUS INJURY TO THOSE PERSONS OR TO OTHERS.

Subaru Service Bulletins are intended for use by professional technicians ONLY. They are written to inform those technicians of conditions that 
may occur in some vehicles, or to provide information that could assist in the proper servicing of the vehicle. Properly trained technicians have 
the equipment, tools, safety instructions, and know-how to do the job correctly and safely. If a condition is described, DO NOT assume that this 
Service Bulletin applies to your vehicle, or that your vehicle will have that condition.

ATTENTION:
GENERAL MANAGER	 ❏	 PARTS MANAGER	 ❏
CLAIMS PERSONNEL	 ❏	 SERVICE MANAGER	 ❏

IMPORTANT - All Service Personnel Should Read and Initial

	NUMBER:	 06-36-06 
	 DATE:	 06/23/06

	APPLICABILITY:	 2001MY and later Impreza WRX
	 SUBJECT:	 Modification to Rear Brake Caliper
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Repair Procedure/Information
Refer to the applicable Subaru Service Manual located on the STIS (Subaru Technical Information 
System) web site.

Claim Reimbursement/Warranty Information
For vehicles within the basic New Car Limited Warranty period, refer to the Subaru Warranty 
Wizard™ for claim submission information. 


